Llopt's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

7th Awgust, 1957,

Dear Sirs,

With reference to your lestters of the 20th
June and 20th July rvéspecting the sea water degassing
apparatus and Haumemann regulator proposed by lMessrs. Atlas
Woerke fow llessrs. lowaldbswerke's Ward o,756, I have to
acquaint you that the plans, forwarded with your letter of
the 20Th June, willl be approved for a working pressure of
28 1be per 'sq. inch, providfed the degagsing apparatus and the
regulator be constructed under the usual conditions of survey
and testinge.

With reference to the T plece of fabricated
welded constmietion, shown on the plan of evaporator approved
in my letter of the bth July last, this 7 pisce could be
accepted Lu this instance, provided you ave satisPiel wiin
the Flrm's weldlng technlque, the T plese be examined and foum
sound and free from defeebs and be subjeeted to a hydraulie
test of 4 tiwmes the working pressure with satisfactory
results.

One set of the rlans 1s Belng returned under

separate cover. . e, Doar Sirs,
The Surveyors, ‘ours falthiully,

BREMEN.
Wi\ o O( S/L{. Seoretary.




